
 

4th November 2022 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 

8TH NOVEMBER –YEAR 2 TO 

DELAMERE FOREST  

15TH NOVEMBER—YEAR 5 

WORLD MUSEUM—ANGLO 

SAXONS 

17TH NOV  SIGNING CHOIR 

PERFORMANCE AT 

LIVERPOOL CATHEDRAL  

14TH NOVEMBER -FRIENDSHIP 

WEEK— 

14TH NOVEMBER -MONDAY 

“ODD SOCKS DAY” 

24TH NOVEMBER RECEPTION 

(EYFS) OPEN EVENING FOR 

2023 INTAKE 

28TH NOVEMBER—EYFS 

PARENTS EVENING 

29TH NOVEMBER YEAR 1-6 

PARENTS EVENING 

7TH DECEMBER –YEAR 1 

WORLD MUSEUM 

13TH DECEMBER YEAR 5 ART 

PROJECT 

14TH DECEMBER PANTOMIME 

RECEPTION-YEAR 6 

(DATES FOR ALL CHRISTMAS 

ACTIVITIES TO FOLLOW) 

20TH DEC 12 NOON—FINISH 

FOR HALF TERM 
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Welcome back to our second Autumn Term. It was lovely to 

see everyone return. We have had a great start to what will 

be a very busy half term with lots of exciting learning 

experiences for the children. It was great to see parents at 

our Positive Health coffee morning and we were thrilled to be 

able to take all the donations you made for Harvest Festival 

to the Kensington Fields Community Centre. Thank you for 

everyone’s kind donations. Merseyside police delivered an 

assembly for all our children to help them stay safe at Bonfire 

Night celebrations this weekend.  

We look forward to seeing you at parent’s evening this 

term—if you haven’t already, please make an appointment 

on line or call the office to help book. It is a great chance to 

speak to the teacher, know the progress your child is making 

and see their work. This year they will be face to face. But if 

you prefer to have a meeting by phone please let the class 

teacher know. 



THE CHILDREN  IN YEAR 5 AND 6 

HAD DIGITAL WORKSHOPS 

WORKSHOPS WITH  OUR PLACE 

IN SPACE.. THE CHILDREN 

LEARNT ABOUT THE SOLAR 

SYSTEM AND SCALE AND USED 

SPECIALIST SOFTWARE TO 

CREATE THEIR OWN PIECES OF 

AMAZING ART 

UN Rights of the Child 

 

  

Article 17 

You have the right to get 

information that is im-

portant to your well-being, 

from radio, newspaper, 

books, computers and oth-

er sources. Adults should 

make sure that the infor-

mation you are getting is 

not harmful, and help you 

find and understand the in-

formation you need.  



CLASS OF THE WEEK 

NURSERY (EYFS) 
This week our focus was learning the importance of 

mutual respect for one another: 

We spoke about how we may all be different, but we are 

all equal so we should respect one another. We spoke 

about how we say, ‘Please’ when we want something 

and, ‘Thank you’ when someone helps us or gives us 

something.  

Nursery are now learning about Autumn. They have been 

looking for Autumn items outside and counting how many 

leaves they could find that were red, green, brown and 

orange.  Over the half term all the children were given 

bags to collect Autumn items . Thank you to all the 

children who brought their bags back to share their 

findings. They were so excited to show their friends what 

they had found.  We have been investigating pumpkins in 

the mud kitchen and using them in our small world play.  

The RE topic is “Welcome” and how we welcome 

someone . We made welcome cards and sang our hello 

song to get to know our friends' names.  
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DISCOUNTS OR SUPPORT FOR ENERGY BILLS 

Warm Home Discount - provides eligible households with a discount 

on their electricity bill of up to £140. You will be eligible for manda-

tory support if you receive the Guarantee Credit element of Pen-

sion Credit even if you get Savings Credit as well on the qualifying 

day. Contact your electricity supplier. 

Winter Fuel Payment – is an annual payment to help older people 

with the cost of keeping warm in winter. Payments are automatic be-

tween November and December to those receiving State Pension or 

specific benefits. Call the Winter Duel Payment helpline for details on 

Tel: 03459 151 51. 

Cold Weather Payment – is made to eligible households on means 

tested benefits in areas where exceptionally cold weather is forecast 

or has occurred. Automatic payments amount to £25 per qualifying 

week between 1st November and 31st March. 

https://www.gov.uk/the-warm-home-discount-scheme
https://www.gov.uk/winter-fuel-payment
https://www.gov.uk/cold-weather-payment

